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March 25, 2024 
 
 
 
City of Greater Sudbury 
PO Box 5000 Stn A 
200 Brady Street 
Sudbury, Ontario 
P3A 5P3 
 
Attention:  Brigitte Sobush, Manager of Clerk’s Services/Deputy City Clerk 
 
Dear Ms. Sobush: 
 
At the meeting of Council held on March 21, 2024, the following motion was introduced 
and passed: 
 
 Moved by Neilson, Seconded by Plowright 
 Be it resolved that:  “Council support the motion from the City of Greater  
 Sudbury regarding the Amendment to the Occupational Health and Safety Act to  
 Clarify the Definition of Employer, in its entirety.”  Carried. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Denise B. Holmes, AMCT 
CAO/Clerk 
 
c. Honourable Doug Ford, Premier of Ontario 
 Honourable David Piccini, Minister of Labour, Immigration, Training and Skills 
 Development 
 Honourable Paul Calandra, Minister of Municipal Affairs and Housing 
 Sylvia Jones, MPP Dufferin-Caledon 
 All Municipalities in Dufferin County 
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